
South Bellevue
Community Meeting
July 18  •  7–8:30 p.m.
South Bellevue Community Center
14509 SE Newport Way, Bellevue
We’ve asked our newest Bellevue residents what they are thinking, one year after 
annexation.  Their responses provide a fresh view and apply to all of South Bellevue. 

Join us to dialogue, on various topics you’re telling us are important to you:
•	 Sidewalk and Street Safety
•	 Code Compliance 
•	 Crime and Personal Security
•	 Being Prepared for an Emergency
•	 Trees
•	 Neighborhood Identity, Pride and Connection
•	 And More….

City Representatives will be on hand to discuss these topics, provide updates and 
program information.

For more information, please contact Neighborhood Outreach, 
Carol Ross at 425-452-7917 or cross@bellevuewa.gov

m11079.7/13.ind

WE’RE LISTENING!


